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September Quarterly combined with the October NFE 
& Prize Collection: 28 October 

AGM: Wednesday 18 November 2009 
Nomads Boat Testing – 21 November. 

 
Bookings at Coco Rico, Ponta do Oura 
I hope that you are well and looking forward to your 
trip. There are rumours going around with regards to 
Coco Rico and I just wanted you to know that 
everything is running smoothly in Ponta and we are 
looking forward to hosting you in October.  
 
 However there have been some changes that have 
been made to ensure the smooth running of Coco Rico, 
firstly no monies must be transferred into the booking 
office account in Pongola. If money for your 
accommodation or accommodation of Nomad members 
has been transferred into the account they need to ask 
for a refund and they can either pay by cash or credit 
card at the resort on arrival. All future payments and 
communication for the event must be done through 
me, I will have new banking details for you shortly. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
queries. Look forward to hearing from you 
 
Scott Kemp 
00258-848-75-8029 
cokorico88@yahoo.co.uk  
 
Boat pack handouts 
Please note that the hand out of boat packs will take 
place on SATURDAY 3rd October 2009 at 14.00 at the 
NOMADS CLUB HOUSE. 
 
Lynette Adams will be selling Mozambique 3rd party 
insurance. (Please bring your vehicle and trailer 
registration papers with) 
 
We are still looking for prize money so break the bank 
please! 
 

September Quarterly postponed 
Due to the poor attendance at the last quarterly, it has 
been decided to postpone the September quarterly till 
the 28 October 2009.  
 
The Quarterly will thus be combined with the NFE and 
prize giving for the Nomads Closed that will be held at 
Ponta do Oura. 
 
The proceedings will be held at the Clubhouse 
commencing at 19h00 
 
2010 Rosebowl – limited number of boats permitted
Sodwana have imposed a limit on the number of boats 
that can enter the competition so anybody that has an 
interest in fishing the 2010 Rosebowl at Sodwana must 
complete the entry form and send to Lyn Adams ASAP. 
Please advise Mitchell Moore of your intensions as well. 
 
Use of Braid for the Nomads Closed 
Friedel advises that "10kg Yellow Power Pro" braid has 
been tested by Nic van Zyl - records officer for 
SGDSAA. 
This braid was found to break consistently below 10kg 
at around 9.2kg. 
 
Mias Woodmead has already started to source this braid 
and it is available at R525 per roll. 
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